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Alexander Gunyon

From: Paula Dean 
Sent: 21 May 2024 16:15
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm - Policy W4

Categories: Blue category
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Dear Sirs 
 
I write to register my OBJECTION to this proposal. This includes: 
 

 The risk of significantly increased flooding 
 Local health services and schooling have not been taken into account 
 Significantly increased traffic on local roads which has already become untenable 
 Swalecliffe sewage works already unable to cope with existing demand  
 Loss of green space which will have a significant effect on the mental well-being of residents 
 There will be an increase in pollution 
 We already have recently witnessed the building of far too many housing estates all along the 

Thanet Way so we hardly need any more  
 The new housing at Whitstable Heights is badly-constructed (one property already with scaffolding) 

and over-priced so who will live there anyway - illegal immigrants? 

 
Yours faithfully 
Paula Dean 
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